
                                             

NAVAL STATION TREASURE ISLAND  
Off-site Soil Disposal 

The United States Navy is continuing its environmental cleanup actions within the residential               

neighborhood.  As part of the environmental work, the Navy will begin trucking soil off-site from the        

Gateview Avenue project site.  This soil contains petroleum products.  This flyer provides information on 

how and where the work will be conducted.  

What Can I Expect? 

Navy BRAC PMO West 

Keith Forman, BRAC Environmental Coordinator  

keith.s.forman@navy.mil, 415-308-1458 

 

Work  

Activities 

• Large trucks will be loaded with soil at the intersection of Gateview Avenue and Westside Drive 

• Work will occur between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. during the following dates: 

− April 10, 2017 (1st day of soil load-out) 

− April 13, 2017 to May 31, 2017 (1-2 days per week, through May) 

• Trucks will back into the fenced construction area to be loaded with soil.  Flagmen will assist with traffic 

control while maneuvering trucks into the construction site 

• Trucks will be covered with a tarp prior to leaving the site 

• The soil contains residual petroleum which must be transported off Treasure Island.  The source of the   

petroleum is underground storage tanks that were part of a gas service station operating many years ago.  

 

Parking  • No Parking signs will be posted along Gateview Avenue in the vicinity of Buildings 1310 and 1312 at least 

24-hours prior to soil load-out. 

Noise • General construction noise may be heard during working hours.  This includes noise from digging        

equipment and back-up alarms from large trucks. 

Dust • The Navy’s contractor will be diligent in minimizing and controlling dust during digging and loading     

activities. 

The United States Navy understands that this is an inconvenience to residents; we appreciate your support 

and are doing what we can to minimize impacts.   

If you have questions or comments concerning this field event, please contact Keith Forman, the BRAC  

Environmental Coordinator (BEC), at keith.s.forman@navy.mil, 415-308-1458.   


